
Pinellas County Utilities is partnering with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) 
in the CDC Water and Health Study, a research project that will help us better understand the 

links between water use and health.

Please Participate    the CDC Water and Health Study
The CDC study 

team will mail some 
water utility 

customers a survey. 
It will look like the 
picture on the left.

If you receive a survey, 
please take a few 

moments to complete 
it. Each and every 
response helps us 

understand the links 
between water use and 

health. 

No matter what you use 
your tap water 

for—bathing, washing 
your hands, brushing 

your teeth, or 
drinking—we need to 

hear from you.
 

Being selected for the 
study does not mean that 
there is anything wrong 

with your water, and your 
water service will not be 

changed in any way 
because of the study. 

Your information and answers to survey questions are 
kept private. 
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By Invitation Only
www.cdc.gov/healthywater/study.html




